
 

Parent Evening Newsletter 

(Parents Evening On: Thursday 25th January 2024) 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian                                         As-salaamu Alaykum W. W.                     13th Rajab 1445 - 23/01/2024 

 

Parents Evening: Hendon Madrasah cordially invites you to attend Parents Evening. Parents Evening is 

very important as you will have an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and any other concern with 

the class teacher. Please support your child’s Islamic education by attending parents evening. You will also 

be forwarded the mid-year assessment paper. 

 

Date of Parents Evening: Thursday 25th January 2024. Madrasah closed for students on the day.  

Please note: Parents Evening for all Year 7 groups is on the same day as above. 

 

Timing: Parents Evening has been staggered due to pupil numbers. Each class will have 2 sessions as below: 

 

Session 1 is: 5.00pm to 5.50pm for students whose FIRST name begins with letters between A - M.  

Session 2 is: 5.50pm to 6.40pm for children whose FIRST names begin with letters between N – Z. 

 

Parent Evening Tickets: 

Upon arrival, please collect a ticket from the corridor of both buildings before proceeding into the main hall. 

Madrasah staff will direct you to the designated area. To ensure a smooth parents evening, please co-operate 

with them. All parents will be seen on a 1st come, 1st served basis using the ‘parents evening ticketing 

system’.   

 

➢ FEES: If children have any outstanding fees, please visit the office.  

 

➢ No Parking: Parents are requested to find suitable parking as highlighted regularly in previous 

newsletters. There will be no parking facility on site due to safety concerns and also due to insufficient 

space.  

 

➢ Attendance: Please only attend at the time you have been called and before 6.40pm or you may not be 

seen. Attendance is a requirement. Please also note that Madrasah will be closed for students on Parents 

Evening. You are requested to arrange for supervision of your children at home on the day.  

 

➢ Time Per Parent: The teacher will not be able to give you more than 5 minutes as you will appreciate 

that there are other parents to be seen in the limited time. If you wish to discuss any issue or concern in 

more detail, we can arrange an appointment for another day. 

 

➢ Segregation: Our Lord has chosen for us Islam as our religion. It is He who gave us guidance through His 

beloved Messenger (s.a.w.s.) and gave us guidance in every aspect of life. The Masjid is the central point 

in a Muslims life and should promote the ethics of Islam in its entirety. It is for this reason we make the 

following humble request: 

• We request that sisters attend to see the Muallimah’s (female teachers) 

• Brothers are requested to attend and see the Sh. Shuayb who teaches (Year 7 & 8 Boys).  

However, if it is difficult or you feel it necessary, then any parent may see the teacher. Parents are requested 

to dress strictly according to the guidance of Qur’aan & Sunnah and observe the Islamic dress code. 

 

Wassalaamu Alaykum                                                                                                               

Yusuf Rawat (Head Teacher) 


